
From: Raphael Chirolla [mailto:chirolla@dwsd.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 11:48 AM 
To: Roger Rousse 
Cc: Tracey Balint; Paul Davis; Bryan Barnett; Greg Hooper; Teresa; Pamela Turner 
Subject: Re: Water Rates 
 
Rochester Hills proposed rates for 2010/11 are $83,118 per month and $24.06 per 
Mcf.  If Rochester Hills had demand values of 445,000 Mcf volume and 25.81 MGD 
for maximum day/peak hour, approximately estimated 2010/11 water rates for 
Rochester Hills would be $67,562 per month and $13.96 per Mcf. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact my office. 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: "Roger Rousse" <rousser@rochesterhills.org> 
To: chirolla@dwsd.org 
Cc: "Tracey Balint" <balintt@rochesterhills.org>, "Paul Davis" 
<davisp@rochesterhills.org>, "Bryan Barnett" 
<barnettb@rochesterhills.org>, "Greg Hooper" <hooperg@rochesterhills.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 11:16:07 AM 
Subject: Water Rates 
 
Raphael, 
 
I am writing to request additional information concerning drinking water purchase 
rates for Rochester Hills. Much discussion has gone on concerning what rates 
would have been with storage. Specifically, If Rochester Hills was a max day 
customer, what would the rates be? I would appreciate any information that you 
could provide concerning past or future rates that Rochester Hills could have 
experienced or could expect to experience in the future should we decide to 
install storage and become a max day customer of DWSD. City Council will be 
discussing water storage options on Monday May 3 rd and your response will 
provide some of the necessary information needed to make an informed decision. 
 
Thanks for your continued assistance with this issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger Rousse 
 
 


